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19th July 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: Year 3 Finsbury Park Trip 
 
As part of our end of year celebrations, Year 3 will be visiting Finsbury Park to have a picnic and play 
some games on Monday 22nd July 2024.  
 
We will depart school at after lunch and will return by 3:30pm. We will be walking there. 
 
Your child can bring some water and a snack. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Emily              Heather  
3 Acacia       3 Willow 
 

 


